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All correspondence regarding this claim should be forwarded to this office at the address 
indicated on this letterhead. We would appreciate written confirmation of receipt of this 
notice, claim, and request to preserve evidence. Please forward the enclosed copy of this 
letter to your insurance agent or carrier. 

Very truly yours, 

��(51 
Christopher A. Larsen 
Attorney at Law 
chris@pdm.legal 

c: Risk Management/Liability (via email only) 
CAL:bas 
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